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Templars Primary School Newsletter 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to all our parents who attended the Bedtime Stories session on Wednesday evening. This is 
always a special event at Templars and it was great to see parents, children and staff getting together to 
have a good time. 
Last week the Anti-bullying Ambassadors worked with a film company to produce a film about Bullying 
and you can now view this using the following link. It is a really impressive piece of work so well done to 
the whole team!  https://www.templars.coventry.sch.uk/anti-bullying-1/ 
On Tuesday we had Safer internet day where the children spent time working on ways to keep them-
selves safe online. There is new information for parents on our website.  https://templars-primary-
school.secure-primarysite.net/safer-internet-day-2022-1/ so please have a look and talk to your children 
about what they have learnt.  
 
Our year 3 classes are supporting the Dogs Trust as their year group charity this year and they have had 
assemblies this week to meet some of the Dogs Trust Team and learn about how they can plan to help in 
the months ahead. 
 

Mrs Biddell  

https://www.templars.coventry.sch.uk/anti-bullying-1/
https://templars-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/safer-internet-day-2022-1/
https://templars-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/safer-internet-day-2022-1/
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Last Tuesday Templar’s Students joined thousands of other schools across the nation to focus on E-Safety 

as part of Safer Internet Day 2022. Each class did activities based around key areas of keeping safe on the 

internet as well as explore this Year’s theme of ‘Respect and Relationships Online.’   

  

Does Your Child Use Devices at Home? Here are some top tips to keep them safe.  

Having conversations without judgement. Whether by playing games, watching videos, or doing things 

your child enjoys, spending time together online is a great way to start conversations about the online 

world and how they’re finding being a part of it. 

It is important to ask questions and take an interest in what your child enjoys online. 

An essential part of having this open dialogue is to not judge, even if their behaviour or life online isn’t 

what you wanted or expected. This ensures that your child feels they can come to you if ever they make a 

mistake or experience a problem online.   

   

Knowing where you can learn more about their favourite apps and games. Websites like Common Sense 

Media or The Family Gaming Database can be invaluable sources of information. When your child starts 

talking about a new game or app, why not do some research into the reporting and blocking options avail-

able? Then you can help your child if they come to you with an issue.  

   

Getting support if things go wrong. There are lots of organisations who are there to support you and your 

family if something has gone wrong. The Report Harmful Content website can help you with issues such 

as cyberbullying, impersonation and threats. You can report worrying behaviour towards children 

to CEOP. Find out more on Childnet’s Get Help page.  

   

Reassuring your child that whatever happens online, you are there to support them. Let your child know 

that the best way to address any problem they have online, is to tell a trusted adult immediately. For ex-

ample, this might include someone sending them a friend request; an online message; telling them to visit 

a specific website, or app; or asking them for their personal information. Reassure them that if anything 

happens online that they are unsure about, or makes them feel worried or upset, they can come to you 

for help.  

  

Please visit our website for further parent resources and advice and if you have a worry about a specific 

internet issue please get in touch with your child’s class teacher who will be able to give 

you advice and further information.  

https://reportharmfulcontent.com/?lang=en
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/get-help/


 

TPS 11/ 2/2022 

This week in Tweets 

This is only a snapshot of tweets. 

Follow us- 

@TemplarsPrimary 


